
ST PETER’S CE PRIMRY SCHOOL, HESWALL 

2nd May 2017 

Dear Parents, 
 
RE: Year 6 SATs Tests week commencing 8th May 2017 
 
As I am sure you will be aware, Year 6 pupils will sit the national end of Key Stage 2 
SATs (Statutory Assessment Tests) next week; these are important tests and will be a 
measure of all that your child has achieved through their hard work and effort over 
the last four years. 
 
Please ensure that your child arrives promptly at school each day in order that tests 
can start at the allotted times. If your child is unwell, please notify the school as early 
as possible: it may be possible for us to arrange for them to take the test at a later 
date if we are given prior warning of their absence and they are well enough to 
return to school within the timeframe allowed. 
 
Below you will find a copy of the timetable of tests that pupils will take each day; 
there will be NO tests on Friday 12th May. 
 
Test timetable for 2017 

 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind Regards 
 

 
 
Kate Ball 
Acting Deputy Headteacher 


